
             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RMMS STUDENT DESIGN SELECTED FOR SPACE! 

All students in Grades K-8 participated in the Mission Patch 

Competition.  The task was to capture the concept of the 

International Space Station (ISS) and Students Spaceflight 

Experiments Program (SSEP), and experiments involving 

microgravity. 

The design above, created by Alayna McLaughlin 6th grader 

at Rodgers Middle Magnet School, has been selected as a 

winner and will be flown in space as part of the payload, 

along with the district’s selected flight experiment. 

Alayna’s design will be part of a mission later this Spring or 

in Summer. 

 

https://www.nasa.gov/mission_pages/station/main/index.html
http://ssep.ncesse.org/

